
 

 
From: Barry Rumac [mailto:barry@barryrumac.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2012 4:32 PM 
To: Guy Giersch 
Subject: Board 
 
Hi Guy, 
I trust all is going well for you. 
  
My time away in Florida had given me the opportunity to reflect on what is happening in 
my life at this time, and sadly, I an resigning from the HPAB, effective immediately.  You 
and your team put forth an outstanding effort to keep McKinney historic and I was glad 
to be part of it, even for a short time. Please let me know what I'm to do with the 
materials in my possession. 
  
Best, 
barry 
  
214-471-3176 
If you don't risk anything, you risk even more 
 


